
HAVE YOU HEARD? 
Breakfast and lunch are 
provided to all students 
at no charge!

Our school participates in the Community Eligibility 
Provision. Through this provision, all students are 
eligible to receive breakfast and lunch at no cost. 
There’s no need to fill out an application.

We hope that this will increase participation in our 
school’s breakfast and lunch programs where we 
serve nutritionally-balanced meals daily. A healthy 
diet has been shown to improve academic success.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.


